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You are invited to Venture13’s five-year anniversary 
celebration on Friday, May 12, 2023,  from 8 to 10 
a.m. Join the partners and businesses of Venture13 
to celebrate the successes of their first five years 
and look towards an exciting future! RSVP at  
https://Venture13Celebration.eventbrite.ca.

Venture13 Celebrating 5-Year Milestone

Town Seeks Community Insight for 
Governance Review Program

The Town of Cobourg is hosting ‘Spring into 
Parking’ drop-in sessions in the lobby of Victoria 
Hall. Come out and meet staff, ask questions and 
purchase your 2023 Waterfront season parking 
passes:

•	 Thursday, May 4th, 12 to 4 p.m.
•	 Friday, May 5th, 12 to 4 p.m
•	 Thursday, May 11th, 12 to 4 p.m.
•	 Friday, May 12th, 12 to 4 p.m

Waterfront Parking Pass Info Sessions

The Town of Cobourg is currently conducting a 
review of its governance by-laws and policies. 
As part of this review, Council is seeking resident 
input regarding what is working well and where 
improvements could be made, particularly on 
transparency, accountability and how residents are 
able to participate in municipal decision making 
We want to hear from you! 

•	 Take the survey and provide comments in the 
forum at www.EngageCobourg.ca

•	 Attend the public Open House on May 17th at  
6:30 p.m. in the Council Chambers, Victoria Hall


